
NOTICE 

 

Dated:  22.11.2021 

All the Students are hereby informed that the fees have to be submitted directly 

on the University of Delhi’s Portal i.e. https://slc.uod.ac.in for which a notice 

has already been floated on the College website on 10
th
 November, 2021.  

If in any case you had submitted your fees on College Portal, then you may 

submit an application with necessary details and a hard copy of the fees receipt 

in the account’s department for the refund of the fees as per due procedure and 

verification.  

 

Sd/- 

Principal 

 


